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PSC Launches Redesigned Website  
 
(WASHINGTON, D.C.) – The Public Service Commission of the District of Columbia (Commission) today 
announced the launch of its redesigned website, www.dcpsc.org.   The website has a new and improved design and a 
more engaging user experience with enhanced navigation and search features.  The Redesign Team was comprised of 
Commission staff members and developed collaboratively with DataNet Systems Corporation.   
 
The redesigned website includes several new features, including: 
 

• Optimization for mobile devices allowing users to better interact with the Commission 
• Improved search functionality to provide more accurate results 
• Ability to increase and decrease font to increase readability 
• Ability to collapse and expand sections of webpage to focus on content    
• Rotating pictures highlighting Commission meetings, hearings and events  
• Drop-down mega menu for categories allows users to quickly find and access content 
• Commission calendar allows users to easily learn about public meetings and outreach events 

 
The redesigned website makes it easier for users to find information, understand the work of the Commission, and 
become better informed about the energy and telecom issues that impact consumers daily. 
 
 

The Public Service Commission of the District of Columbia is an independent agency established by Congress in 
1913 to regulate electric, natural gas, and telecommunications companies in the District of Columbia. 
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